Dear Parents and carers,

The Year 1 Christmas Party is on the afternoon of Tuesday 17th December. The children are welcome to come into school in their party clothes ready for the afternoon celebrations.

Outside of the classrooms are lists to sign up for contributions towards the party food. Please send this in with the children in the morning.

We are aware that some children have specific dietary requirements. If relevant to your child please speak to a member of the Year 1 team about this as you may wish to send in an individual plate of food them to enjoy.

Can we take this opportunity to say thank you for all your support during the first term in Year 1 and to wish you all a Merry Christmas!

Year 1 team

Class 8 Christmas Party Monday 16th November

Please sign up for a contribution towards our Christmas Party food. There are 29 children in the class and we have some children who are vegetarian.

Food	Name
Vegetarian Sandwiches	
Meat Sandwiches	
Vegetarian snacks (cheese,	
quiche, vegetable sticks etc)	
Meat snacks (mini sausages,	
chicken strips etc)	
Pizza	
Crisps / Popcorn	
Fruit	
Cakes	
Biscuits	
Drinks	
Other	

Class 7 Christmas Party Monday 16th November

Please sign up for a contribution towards our Christmas Party food. There are 30 children in the class and we have some children who are vegetarian.

Food	Name
Vegetarian Sandwiches	
Meat Sandwiches	
Vegetarian snacks (cheese,	
quiche, vegetable sticks etc)	
Meat snacks (mini sausages,	
chicken strips etc)	
Pizza	
Crisps / Popcorn	
Fruit	
Cakes	
Biscuits	
Drinks	
Other	

Dear Parents and carers,

The Year 3 Christmas Party is on the afternoon of Monday 16th December. The children are welcome to come into school in their party clothes ready for the afternoon celebrations.

Outside of the classrooms are lists to sign up for contributions towards the party food. Please send this in with the children in the morning.

We are aware that some children have specific dietary requirements. If relevant to you, please speak to a member of the year 3 team about this as you may wish to send in a plate of food them to enjoy.

Can we take this opportunity to say thank you for all your support during the first term in Year 3.

Mrs Nisbet, Mrs Turner and Mr McDermott